
ATTENTION CV UNIT OWNERS: 

 

ON 5/2/25, 11:00 A.M., THE FLORIDA DEPARTMENT 

OF BUSINESS REGULATION (DBPR), WILL PRESENT 

A CONDOMINIUM DIRECTOR CERTIFICATION 

COURSE AT THE CENTURY VILLAGE THEATRE.  

 

ALL ASSOCIATION DIRECTORS, INCLUDING 

DIRECTORS THAT PREVIOUSLY COMPLETED THE 

OLD THREE-HOUR COURSE, MUST COMPLETE THE 

NEW FOUR-HOUR COURSE WITHIN NINETY DAYS OF 

BEING ELECTED OR APPOINTED TO THE BOARD.  

 

THIS COURSE WILL BEGIN SHORTLY AFTER THE 

END OF THE 5/2 UCO DELEGATE ASSEMBLY, WHICH 

BEGINS AT 9:30 A.M.  

 

ADVANCE REGISTRATION FOR THIS COURSE IS 

REQUIRED, BY USING THE FOLLOWING INTERNET 

LINK: 

 

https://forms.office.com/g/5d64Y9kgLe?origin=lprLink 

 

HAVE QUESTIONS? NEED HELP WITH 

REGISTERING? STOP BY UCO. 

https://forms.office.com/g/5d64Y9kgLe?origin=lprLink

